
2gth  November 2002

Mr D Watson
Divisional Manager, Transport
Wellington Regional Council
POBox11646
WELLINGTON

Dear Mr Watson

RAIL SAFETY - WELLINGTON

Thank you for your letter of 22”d November 2002, requesting access to information
relating to the last three safety audits undertaken on Tranz Metro Wellington.

I am happy to have a representative from Tranz Rail attend the Passenger Transport
Committee, and it is most likely to be either:

. Ross Hayward, National Passenger Manager or;
9 Lloyd Major, General Manager Engineering

Would you confirm dates so that we can verify Ross and Lloyd’s schedules and
availability.

Liaise with Denise Rossi on scheduling or any additional questions you might have, by
contacting her on (09) 270 5198 or drossi@tranzrail.co.nz  in the meantime.

Yours faithfully

cc: Michael Thomas, GGM Process & Technology
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